
Submitter: Melissa Johnson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As an Oregon voter, I strongly urge you to preserve our vote-by-mail system. Oregon 

has been a national leader in accessible, secure, and efficient elections for decades. 

Vote-by-mail eliminates barriers for people with disabilities, caregivers, working 

parents and others who may find in-person voting challenging. Please protect what 

works! Undermining this system would be a step backwards for democracy in our 

state. 


